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Information obligation (Art. 33) on REACH Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006  
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The REACH Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006 refers to manufacturers or importers of products that 
are subject to substance and legal requirements for their intended use within the European Union. 
MTF Technik Hardy Schürfeld GmbH & Co. KG does not manufacture any substances subject to 
notification. 
 
MTF Technik Hardy Schürfeld GmbH & Co. KG produces and sells conveying technology, 
separating equipment and automation solutions that are considered "articles" according to the 
REACH Regulation. MTF Technik Hardy Schürfeld GmbH & Co. KG is therefore subject to the 
obligation to inform its customers in the supply chain as soon as a product purchased from our 
suppliers contains a substance of very high concern (SVHC) in a mass concentration above 0.1%. 
 
Based on information from our suppliers, this applies to lead (CAS No.: 7439-92-1), which is only 
used for purposes for which an exemption in Annex III of the RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU applies. 
Lead is contained in many parts made of aluminium, copper and steel alloys, e.g. to facilitate the 
machinability of the workpiece. The chemical element is firmly bound as an alloy component and 
as a result no exposure is expected, therefore no additional information on safe use is necessary. 
 
We would like to point out that the present content is not prohibited according to REACH 
regulation, it is only necessary to make a declaration about this. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Hardy Schürfeld 
MTF Technik Hardy Schürfeld GmbH & Co. KG 


